
  

  Page 1 of 1 

Executive Board meeting 29 November 2024  

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Michael Schmid, opened the meeting and welcomed the members to 
the twenty-second meeting in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the proposals of the Working Group on the National Desks Assistants 
(NDA) model. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft (new) College Decision on Eurojust meetings. 

The Executive Board discussed a revision of the Mission Guide for College members. 

The Executive Board discussed a proposal to conclude the prepared working arrangement with South 
Korea. 

The Executive Board approved the draft white paper on future cooperation between the JHA agencies and 
the European Commission. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


